
22 February 2023

Dear Parent  / Carer

The Science department will be hosting a Tea with a Scientist event on Thursday 23rd
March from 3:15-4:15 pm. We would like to offer your child the opportunity to attend
this event. This is an excellent opportunity for your child to be inspired by meeting
professionals working in many different fields. We have a variety of people attending,
who all have science qualifications and have used these qualifications to gain access to
a variety of careers. Careers represented include: mechanical engineering, wind turbine
design, environmental scientists, physics degrees, nuclear energy and energy efficiency
/ carbon capture consultants.

The aim of this event is for students to find out more about the careers science
qualifications can lead to. Students will be able to ask questions about career pathways
and science qualifications. The event is open to all students.

The event will take place in the school canteen with drinks and biscuits available.
Science teachers will be present during the event. Please let me know if your child is
planning to attend this event by completing this google form, the form will close on 21
March.

Yours sincerely

Stephanie Lewis

Mrs Stephanie Lewis
Second in Science

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSde_S93y0OcO73pEyKmQwydf19YLpZ5YJYjqq0tGHdfob9f_g/viewform

